
Student Government Candidacy for 

International Student Representation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am currently a [Your Year, 

e.g., sophomore] majoring in [Your Major] at [Your University]. I am writing to express my 

candidacy for the position of International Student Representative in our Student Government. 

As an international student from [Your Country], I understand the unique challenges and 

experiences we face in adapting to life in a new environment. My goal is to advocate for the 

needs and voices of international students, ensuring that we are represented and supported within 

our university community. 

Throughout my time at [Your University], I have been involved in various organizations such as 

[List Relevant Organizations], which has equipped me with the skills to represent our diverse 

student body. I am eager to create inclusive programs, promote cultural awareness, and provide a 

platform for our concerns and suggestions. 

I kindly ask for your support in my candidacy. Together, we can foster a welcoming and 

engaging atmosphere for all international students. Please feel free to reach out to me at [Your 

Email] or [Your Phone Number] with any questions or to discuss initiatives. 

Thank you for considering my candidacy. I am excited about the opportunity to serve our 

community and advocate for positive change. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 


